
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
3 June 2025 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
 
Ref: Own clothes day – Friday, 13 June 2025 
 
 
We are excited to announce that on Friday, 13 June 2025, we will be holding a non-uniform  
day to fundraise for our Summer Fair. To participate, students are kindly asked to bring in 
either a bottle or some chocolate, which will be used for the stalls. We ask that any bottles of 
alcohol are handed directly to members of staff please. 
 
Please note, however, that students attending Gulliver’s World that day must still wear their 
school uniform to help staff easily identify them during the trip. 
 
A quick reminder about the Summer Fair: it will be held on Saturday, 28 June 2025, from 12:00 
pm to 3:00 pm. This is a wonderful event for the whole family, and we warmly encourage all 
families and friends of Abbot’s Lea School to join us for a fun-filled afternoon! 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you at the fair. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs E Tobin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


